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King County Office of Emergency Management

Department of Executive Services

3511 NE 2nd Street

Renton, WA 98056

(206) 296-3830

October 7, 2005

TO:
Bob Cowan, Director

Office of Management and Budget

FM:
Paul Tanaka, Director


Department of Executive Services

RE:
2005 Budget Supplemental – Pandemic Flu
The Office of Emergency Management would utilize supplemental budget ($200,000) to enhance the ability to respond to pandemic flu planning, and operational readiness.  

· Expenditures to further develop and harden the RPIN to ensure that information would be available to those affected.  Costs associated with this project include:

· Technology products and IT support
$40,000

· Marketing and education

$50,000

· Project/Program Manager IV level position (1 TLT Range 68).  RPIN coordination will be a primary responsibility of this position as well as being an emergency management expert responsible for leading regional planning, training, public education, and public information in regards to pandemic flu.  Salary, benefits and costs to support this position total approximately $110,000.

